Society for Pentecostal Studies

April 24, 2001

Ms Sandy Johnson
Executive Meeting Manager
Marriott's Griffin Gate Resort
1800 Newtown Pike
Lexington, KY 40511

Dear Sandy:

This letter comes as a follow-up to our telephone conversation yesterday confirming that the "On-Site Committee" of the 2003 Joint Wesleyan Theological Society/Society for Pentecostal Studies Conference has accepted the Marriott's Griffin Gate Resort as its host hotel and conference site.

We (the two Bill's) were most impressed at the time of our visit that Marriott was very interested in securing our business. The follow-up planning you have done and the pricing structure you have offered has confirmed our impression. We are delighted with your facilities and are happy to report that the committee vote enthusiastically to accept your proposal.

We look forward to receiving your contract, which once we have read through, will sign and return to you. We shall keep in touch from time to time over the next two years, keeping you abreast of any developments that will be of interest.

Cordially,

William C. Kostlevy WTS Executive Secretary

D. William Faupel SPS Executive Secretary